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GWR Luncheon at 

Hudson Hickory BBQ 

Douglasville, GA 
 

Lyn Brown hosted our annual luncheon on February 8th, and we thank her for getting us together to see how 

everyone fared over the holidays and to help with final plans our upcomoing State Rally in Hiawasse, GA. 

The theme is “Let’s Fiesta!” and it runs from April 30th- May 4th.  Take a look at our flyer and registration 

form following our 2025 Schedule in this newsletter and make your reservations!   

 

The valentines Lyn provided decorated the table and were as sweet as always.  After a very good lunch, a 

very serious meeting ensued and proved to accomplish what was required.   

 

This event was attended by the magnificent seven: (going around the table counter-clockwise, and starting 

on the right side) our new President - Frank Alciati, Roger Coulumbe, Sarah Sowers, host - Lyn Brown, 

Roy Sowers, Treasurer & Rally Master - Linda Tomsett, and prior President - Dennis Harrison.  Everyone 

looks pretty good here. 
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Here is our upcoming Schedule with the latest information on when we’ll get together again and where.   If 

you have any ideas on where we might camp out in the future for an outing we have a few months that are 

available.  August – November are available! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

If you haven’t signed up for the State Rally – hurry up!   The Flyer & Registration Form are below. 

 

We hope to see you next month on Thursday, March 13th at Buckner’s Famiy Restaurant in Jackson, GA 

hosted by Dennis & Jean Harrison.  If you can join us then, please let Dennis know for the table 

reservations.  This will be the last chance we get together for a calm gathering before our State Rally. 

 

 

Until then, Safe Travels! 

 

Leslie 

GWR Secretary 
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